
Message from the Principal

Good morning! We hope this Fly-er finds you well and finds you
having had an excellent Spring Break and Easter!

Please note that we will not have school tomorrow due to the Solar
Eclipse. Hope you and your family enjoy the day and the Eclipse!

State Testing is nearing! The dates for testing are:

April 16 and 17 for 5th/6th Grades Language Arts
April 23 and 24 for 5th/6th Grades Math
April 30 and May 1 for 5th Grade Science

Please try to avoid any absences on those days. We will be testing in the mornings.

It is essential that students have headphones for the testing. Please double check with your
student to ensure he/she has a pair at school that is working well. Thank you!

More information will be forthcoming concerning testing.

Attention 6th Grade Parents: Fassett would like to invite all 6th grade parents/guardians to Fassett
for a Parent/Guardian Meeting on April 17th at 6pm in the Fassett Library to present information on
“What to Expect at the Junior High”. They will review 7th grade expectations and answer any
questions parents/guardians have about their child entering the junior high next school year.

Have a great week!

Sincerely,

Tim Holcombe



5th Grade Math and Science Nights Coming! Please
Mark Your Calendars!
Calling all 5th Graders: Join us for an exhilarating journey into the
world of numbers at 5th Grade Math Night on April 18 from 2:40
PM to 6:00 PM! Dive into engaging activities and games

meticulously designed to sharpen your math skills and prepare you for the upcoming state testing.

But the fun doesn't stop there! On April 25, also from 2:40 PM to 6:00 PM, gear up for an adventure
in scientific discovery at 5th Grade Science Night. Explore fascinating concepts and ignite your
curiosity about the world around us. Both events promise hands-on activities, fantastic prizes, and
everyone's favorite treat - pizza!

Best of all, both are completely FREE! Keep an eye out for invitations coming home right after the
break. Mark your calendars, bring your enthusiasm, and get ready for evenings packed with
learning, laughter, and loads of fun!



Having Fun on Pi Day

The sixth grade students of Eisenhower Intermediate were given the challenge to memorize as
many digits of Pi as possible. On March 7th, any student who could recite the first 50 digits of Pi
qualified for the finals. There were 14 students who made it past the first round. On Thursday,
March 14th, the students got their opportunity to recite as many digits of Pi as they could. All of
the students did a great job, with the top three students earning certificates as well as the top
student earning a plaque. The top student was Ellie Nowaczyk who recited 125 digits of Pi, Carson
Phillips came in second with 114 digits of Pi, and Alaina Simok came in third with 108 digits of Pi.
We would like to congratulate these students for their outstanding performance as well as all of
the other participants for their efforts.



OCS JUNIOR LIMELIGHTERS PRESENT Disney's Descendants: The Musical

Imprisoned on the Isle of the Lost p home of the most infamous villains who ever lived - the
teenaged children of Maleficent, the Evil Queen, Jafar, and Cruella De Vil have never ventured off
the island…until now. When the four troublemakers are sent to attend prep school alongside the
children of beloved Disney heroes, they have a difficult choice to make: should they follow int their
parents’ wicked footsteps or learn to be good?

This spring, the Oregon City Schools Junior Limelighters will be putting on the production of
Disney’s Descendants: The Musical. The Junior Limelighters consist of Oregon students in grades
5, 6, 7, and 8. The 51 students have been hard at work since the end of November putting together
their rendition of this amazing show. The dates of the show are April 12 & 13 at 7:00 and April 14 at
3:00 and will take place at Eisenhower Intermediate School.

Tickets are $13.00 for adults and $11.00 for students. All tickets are reserved seating. Tickets can
be purchased by going to https://ocsjrlimelighters.seatyourself.biz or scanning the QR code below.
Tickets are also available at the box office prior to each performance. Box office payment methods
include cash and check only. If you have any ticket or show questions, please contact Kristina Kidd
at 419-836-8498 ext. 2045

To help fund our show, we are selling show t-shirts. If you are interested in purchasing a t-shirt, got
to https://ocsdescendants.itemorder.com or scan the QR code below and it will take you directly
to our online store. Orders are due Wednesday, March 1st at midnight.

Thank you so very much for your continued support of OCS’s theater programs.

https://ocsjrlimelighters.seatyourself.biz/
https://ocsdescendants.itemorder.com/


Tickets T-shirts



Eagle Way Rewards for the Week of March 18--22

We did not do a drawing the last week before break, but will at the end of our first week back.

Congratulations to the following students who earned Talon Tickets the weeks of March 18th for
working hard and/or treating people right! Each of these individuals was then chosen in a raffle as
the weekly recipients. Great job to all students who earned Talon Tickets!

5th Grade
Eva Blair, Lindy Brown, Aly Carter-Valdez, Jase Collins, Kendall Cross, Paxton Cutcher, Leah Fahim,
Adilynn Feller, Harlowe Glass, Reese Hammaker, Cyrus Hillebrand, Madelyn King, Sam
Lewandowski, Harmony Mason, Danica Morse, Masey Novinsky, Vivian Perkins, Camden Phillips,
Laya Shortridge, Zahara Tawil, Kaitlyn Taynor, Vivien Walsh.

6th Grade
Audrey Alexander, Brayden Brumley, Genelle Crawford, Aurora Downour, Xavier Hartranft, Grace
Haynes, Gia Kamelesky, Aniecea Kuharchek, Harmony Mason, Lillith McMillian, Jaylee Medina,
Morgan Monto, Artie Nalley, Ariel Neagley, Zoe Nowacki, Audrina Phalin, Carson Phillips, Brooklyn
Randolph, Trevor Slover, Ainsley Vriezelaar, Madison Westenbarger, Jocelynn Whitt.

Other News

Attention 6th Grade Parents: Fassett would like to invite all 6th grade parents/guardians to
Fassett for a Parent/Guardian Meeting on April 17th at 6pm in the Fassett Library to present
i f ti “Wh t t E t t th J i Hi h” Th ill i 7th d t ti



and answer any questions parents/guardians have about their
child entering the junior high next school year.
If you have a student on an IEP in the 6th grade, please mark
your calendar for the the Special Education Open House for 6th
graders at Fassett Junior High School. It will be Wednesday,
May 22nd, at 6:00 in the Fassett library.
Our Attendance Phone number is 419.836.3525. Please call this number to report your
student absent. Thank you!

Up-Coming Events

April
9 Classes Resume
12 Spirit Day (Wear green and Gold!)
12 Junior Limelighters Presentation @ 7:00
13 Junior Limelighters Presentation @ 7:00
14 Junior Limelighters Presentation @ 3:00
15 EPSSO Executive Board Meeting @ 7:00 on Zoom
16 ELA Ohio State Test
17 ELA Ohio State Test
18 5th Grade Math Night @ 2:45--6:00
19 Power School Grades Up-dates
22 Spring iReady Assessment thru 5/17
23 Math Ohio State Test
24 Math Ohio State Test
25 5th Grade Science Night @ 2:45--6:00
26 Spirit Day (Wear green and Gold!)
26 Eagle Way Rewards Day (37 min schedule)
30 5th Grade Science Ohio State Test

May
1 5th Grade Science Ohio State Test
2 President’s Awards at St. Michael’s
6 Teacher Appreciation Week
7 No School – Staff Training Day
6 Final library turn-in throughout week
6 4th Grade Step-up Day 10:00—11:00
6 EPSSO Executive Board Meeting @ 7:00 in Don Charlton Library Media Center
8 4th Grade Parent Meeting – 6:00
9 6th Grade Step-up Day to Fassett
10 Spirit Day (Wear green and Gold!)
10 Power School Grades Up-dates
16 5/6 Grade Band Concert @ 7:00
17 End of Spring iReady Benchmark
17 All Year Honors Celebration
17 Eagle Way Rewards Day/Quarterly Celebration (37 min schedule)
20 5/6 Choir Concert @ 7:00
23 Muddy Eagle
24 Spirit Day (Wear green and Gold!)



24 Last Day of School for Students (Dismissed at 12:35)
24 Talent Show
28 Final Power School Grades Posted by End of Day

Rite Aid Program to Benefit Ike
If you use Rite Aid for your prescriptions, please consider signing
up from the link below to help raise funds for Ike! Thank you!

Celebrate Our Staff!

OCS Shining Stars - a community staff recognition program, began
in the district last year. Here at Oregon City Schools we know our
staff is often going the extra mile, so please help us celebrate our
staff by telling us about how they make a difference. You can fill
out the recognition form using the following link: OCS Shining
Stars

Submissions will be shared with staff members and their supervisors.

http://support.rxfundraising.com/IKE
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfE2A49Xi3VzcGiTBDFgZ4FJoH0PELpJsUjLSbn18d87YvVNw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rbHTOscctyRx5qk0VhUB5K4D_iqU6XKmCtR_wBaaWyg/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.oregoncityschools.org/FoodService-StudentNutrition.aspx




Ike Social Media

Instagram
https://www.instagram.com/eisenhowerintermediate/

Twitter
https://twitter.com/IkeOCSEagles

Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/eisenhowerintermediateschool

https://www.instagram.com/eisenhowerintermediate/
https://twitter.com/IkeOCSEagles
https://www.facebook.com/eisenhowerintermediateschool
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1btHQ1E2IiGfNT7PkoeQuqpNKdvcuZ6FB/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105317712932678411064&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15kyumbH4vZOIuqfOTbJOnKf6ZBNq3I7D/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105317712932678411064&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xed2f0tAxfkeIbk_oNH9M3Iswogsu_gw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MHMDQPyXwTTPG6kLPXd950pZbaoIW1ZK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19eNRq-8atDKLiJ6GH2PKKSdE0U8B3TXB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CvApG5w-gVgfO-MlMfNOUgMGLfLmDt-f/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZTd_GBByACr0Si86gauTfb7uWayJ_3Al/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=105317712932678411064&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://www.payschoolsevents.com/events/details/27621
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1q3kZHQtswfGogz6527gouexJ0MllKO1n/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17ylGvXBQ-YCz7y92jbNz12SeYqWLxZ2i/view?usp=sharing


Tim Holcombe
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